
 

 
Supplementary Remarks — Coalition 
members 

We note the Majority Committee’s view that the Government’s planned NBN 
rollout could be utilised to promote education about cyber safety and the uptake 
of security measures. 

We do not support the Government’s ill conceived NBN plans. 

The fact that the Government’s planned NBN might be able to be utilised for other 
objectives does not cause us to alter our fundamental view. 
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